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12/06/2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Firstly, I would like to thank everyone who has got back in touch with us since sending out our 

questionnaire last week. 

After looking at the numbers of children and staffing we have decided that we will continue with 

present pattern of opening for the rest of June. 

From the 15th June to the 3rd of July we will be open as follows: 

Tuesday 7am to 6pm 

Wednesday 7am to 4pm 

Thursday 7am to 6pm 

Friday 7am to 6pm. 

Moving forward our aim is that from the week beginning the 6th of July we will re-open full time 

(Monday to Friday 7am to 6pm) 

At this point staff will be working part time spreading out the hours to allow all the children to have 

some time with their key workers. 

At present the government have specified several conditions which we have to follow: the first being 

that we must create bubbles of children. The current numbers of children mean’s that those 

attending create our bubble therefore should anyone within the bubble (staff or child) test positive 

for COVID-19 then we will have to close nursery for the 14 day isolation period. 

The government have also stated that at present we are not allowed to run our Out of School Club. 

At present we do not know how long this will be the case for. 

Should we find that our numbers are increasing to a point where we have too many children for one 

bubble. We look to use our Out of School Club to create a second bubble for our pre-school children. 

As always, we thank you for your patience and understanding at this time. 

Please stay safe and take care. 

Joanne Alvy 

 

 


